Business & Community Warden Programme

Police Training Photos - Wednesday, January 26, 2011

Our thanks go to Inspector Duncan Greenhalgh -Metropolitan Police- Islington and PC
Mark Churms - Islington for their on-going support for the Business and Community
Wardens. They attended our office today to train the Business & Community
Wardens. The training session was about SELF-CONFIDENCE and how the Wardens
can interact with the general public.
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